
IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
FOR THE NORTHERN MARIANA ISLANDS 

IN RE: 

HOLIDAY CLOSURE OF 

DISTRICT COURT OFFICE 

GENERAL ORDER 14-0004 

In observance of the upcoming holidays, the United States District Court for the 

Northern Mariana Islands will be closed for regular business on Friday, December 26, 

2014 and Friday, January 2, 2015, extending the Christmas and New Year’s holidays 

into the weekends. 

Happy holidays to all. 

Dated this 12th day of December 2014. 

____________________________ 
Ramona V. Manglona, Chief Judge 
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F I L E D 
Clerk 

District Court 

 

for the Northern Mariana Islands 
By________________________ 

  (Deputy Clerk) 
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